
 
 

Students Exchange programme for the VI Semester students was conducted 

between the Department of Geography, Govt. Aizawl North College and 

Department of Geography, Govt. Hnahthial College on 28th March 2025 at 

Government Aizawl North College. Classes were conducted on different topics 

as per syllabus for students from both faculties of Colleges and followed by 

interaction and discussion programme. 

   



 

 

 


